
 

 

Letter of Acceptance 

 

Dear respected authors,                                         June 3
rd

, 2019 

 

 

Thanks again for your interest in 2019 Wenzao International Conference on Southeast 

Asia Studies (2019 Wenzao ICSEAS), to be held on 17-19 October 2019 in Kaohsiung, 

Taiwan. 

 

This year, we have received a bigger number of more than 180 paper and panel 

proposals from 21 countries. Based on the quality of proposals, the available number 

of time slots and space of conference, we are happy to inform you that our program 

committee has decided to accept your proposal for conference oral presentation at 

2019 Wenzao ICSEAS.  

 

Congratulations, the conference will be awesome with all your contribution.  

 

Please submit your full paper via online system by 31 August 2019 in order to be 

eligible for official conference registration and honorarium.  

 

Look forward to welcoming you to Taiwan in October!  

 

Sincerely 

 

 

WEN PIN LIN (PhD Political Science) 

 

Director, Center for Southeast Asia Languages Teaching (CSEALT) 

Director, Master of Southeast Asia Studies (MSEAS) 

Preparatory Director, Dept. of Southeast Asian Studies (BSEAS) 

Associate Professor, CSEALT 

Wenzao Ursuline University of Languages 

Kaohsiung, 

TAIWAN 

 

https://sites.google.com/view/2019-wenzao-icseas/registration?authuser=0

